
Lockport Pre-Kindergarten Newsletter 
 
Weeks 23 & 24 January 15—26, 2024 
 
Healthy Children 

INTRODUCING: Ww 
          Xx 
          19 
          20 

LANGUAGE: 
 

CONCEPT: 
 
Which foods are 
healthy for us and 
which are unhealthy?  
The children will sort 
them and find out!  
Graphing activities 
will be done and the 
numbers 19 & 20 will 
be added to the 
concept shelves. 
 
During science, the 
children will watch as 
germs run away when 
soap comes near! 
 
   

CRAFT AND 
WRITING: 
 
We will learn to print 
the letters Ww and Xx 
and the numbers 19 & 
20.  We will work on 
name papers by 
printing our last 
names.  Using our 
creative minds, the 
children will create 
their own healthy 
plate of food to eat.  
We will also germ 
paint!! 

PARENT NOTES: 
 
We will occasionally 
go outside to play in 
the snow.  Please 
bring your child’s 
snow gear on a 
regular basis so they 
will not miss out on 
the fun! 
 
We will celebrate and 
discuss Dr. Martin 
Luther King Day on 
Monday, January 15. 
We are open. 
 
Please register for 
Kindergarten and 
summer camp with us 
if you haven’t 
already.  

Feel free to contact us at: 
 
Lockport.director@bobbienoonans.com 
 
815-838-2855 
 
 
“Like” us on Facebook  
 
“Follow us on Instagram 

Stay Warm!     
 

Miss Riley & Mrs. Yasmin 


